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From left to right are: Shannon Lewis, SFHS graduate who will be attending Indian River State College; Rachel Van Kirk, 

Clark Advanced Learning Center graduate will be attending the University of Florida; Michelle Watts, current IRSC student; 

Flavia Ballino, current IRSC student; and Kelsey Kennelly, South Fork High School graduate who will be attending IRSC. 

 

 

HOBE SOUND —GFWC Hobe Sound Women’s Club is proud to recognize five outstanding students selected to 

receive the Club’s 2013 Scholarship Awards.  

 

The five recipients were honored at the June 4 meeting of the Hobe Sound Women’s Club, held at the United 

Methodist Church in Hobe Sound.  

 

The Hobe Sound Women’s Club is a non-profit, non-denominational organization whose fundraisers benefit local 

education, art, and conservation programs and have provided numerous scholarships for community women 

since the clubs formation in 1992. For more information please see: www.gfwchobesoundwomensclub.org. 
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